INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. ISS/035/2020-21  Dated: 28/10/2020)

Dear Parents, Staff members and Teachers,

The school will remain closed on Thursday, October 29, 2020 on the occasion of Holy Prophet’s
Birthday (PBUH). '
Online classes will commence from Sunday, November 01, 2020.

Principal



